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Dear Suppliers, 

 

 Pratt & Whitney Rzeszów kindly inform you, that  our website was improved and 
developed, therefore the links to the Quality Requirements, Instructions and Quality Bulletins 
have been changed. Please find new links below: 
 

https://pwrze.com/en/supliers/terms-and-requirements/supplier-quality-assurance 

https://pwrze.com/en/supliers/terms-and-requirements/supplier-quality-assurance/quality-bulletins 

 
We kindly ask you to use only those actual links, to download any quality documentation. 

In case of issue with link, please go to our main website https://pwrze.com/en  

click on the tab “Suppliers” then click on “Terms and requirements” in the column on the left, 
then select “Supplier Quality Assurance”.  

 

        

                                                                              

In case of questions or doubts concerning mentioned above change, we would like to ask you to 
send e-mail on the address: SupplierQA@pwrze.utc.com titled: “Bulletin 73”.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
SQA Group of P&W Poland Company 
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